
 
Adelaide Cupid Foundation Offers Relief to T&T  

Nationals During Pandemic 
 
New York City-based Adelaide Cupid Foundation recently donated $500 U.S. to the Trinidad and Tobago-based 
Women's Federation for World Peace to help in its relief efforts during the Covid19 pandemic. (That is 
equivalent to $3,500 T&T.) As of early July, the country has a confirmed 131 cases of Covid and has been 
steady at 8 deaths overall.  
 
“The entire world has been impacted by Covid19,” said Stephanie Ferdinand, a New York-based accountant 
and founder of the Adelaide Cupid Foundation. “We wanted to ensure that we find a way to help those who 
are struggling more than others. We believe in the work of World Peace and know that our donation will be 
extended to help as many people as possible.”  
 
The Women’s Federation for World Peace embarked on a soup kitchen project three days per week Tuesdays, 
Thursdays and Saturdays from 11 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. for needy families, focusing on adults with children at its 
headquarters at #33 Diego Martin Main Road (opposite FCB) Diego Martin.  
 
Ms. Ferdinand said the principals at the Women’s Federation plan to purchase non-perishable food items with 
the donation, as well as provide funds to help families pay for bills such as rent, electricity or water. Since 
Covid19 began to impact communities, the Adelaide Cupid Foundation created a GoFundMe page in April. It is 
expected to raise funds to help frontline health care workers and other organizations supporting local workers 
and families most affected by the coronavirus. All funds are going to those in need.  
 
For more information about the Adelaide Cupid Foundation, please visit its website at 
https://www.adelaidecupid.org. 
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